
April 17, 2024 

In consultation with the attorneys for the OSSAA, the OSSAA Board of Directors approved 

the formation of an ad hoc committee today. The committee will include OSSAA Board 

Members, Executive Director David Jackson, Assistant Director Grant Gower and OSSAA 

attorneys. The committee will explore a resolution of the pending litigation and what 

Rule 14 will look like going forward. 


